
PUBLIC NOTICE 

         BUDGET HEARING 

ARCHER COUNTY, TEXAS 

 

The Commissioner’s Court of Archer County, Texas will hold a Public Hearing on 
the proposed 2019 – 2020 Fiscal Year Operating Budget for Archer County, Texas 
at 9:30am on September 9, 2019.    The Budget Hearing will be held at the 
Commissioner’s Courtroom in the Archer County Courthouse Annex, 112 E. 
Walnut, Archer City, Texas.  

The Public is invited to attend this hearing. 

I certify that the above notice of Open Meeting was posted on the doors of the Archer County 
Courthouse and the Archer County Courthouse Annex on the 6th day of September, 2019 and said Notice 
remained posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said Meeting. 

/s/Randall C. Jackson, Archer County Judge 

(In accordance with Title III of the Americans With Disabilities Act, we invite all attendees to advise us of 
any special accommodations due to disability.   Please submit your request as far as possible in advance 
of the meeting you wish to attend.)    


